
The Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Trustee Council is seeking nominations for the Public Advisory Committee to 
serve a 24 month term from October 2014 through September 2016.  Nominations are due to the 
Trustee Council Office by Thursday, May 15, 2014.  For more information on the role of the Public 
Advisory Committee or the nomination process, or copies of documents relating to the Public Advisory 
Committee or the work of the Trustee Council visit www.evostc.state.ak.us, or contact Cherri Womac at 
the Trustee Council Office, 907/278-8012 (e-mail: cherri.womac@alaska.gov). 
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